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Nursery Places for September 2014

We are now accepting applications for Nursery places for
September 2014,

Forms are available from the School office.

Cel

Class Pupil of the week Star of the week
RB Week 1 Imelda Overthrow Olivia Meers
RB Week 2 Jake Allen Jie Ru Chen
RY Week 1 Marley Singh Quayjarn Clarke
RY Week2 Courtney Desmond Hannah Ndayizeye
1B Week 1 Elijah Coke Erin Jeremy
1B Week 2 Lilly Stanford Madison Turner
1T Week 1 Sophia Trezise Connor Smith
1T Week 2 Daisy-May Lees Elizabeth Chandler
2K Week 1 Robbie Hunt Maryam Ashori
2K Week 2 Maxwell Morris Kaylum Peters
2T Week 1 Chelsea Aston Harvey Singh
2T Week 2 Lauren Anderson Max Purchase

Attendance
Reception/KS1 RB with 96.21%

KS2

6G with 99.05%




Dates for your Diary
Week beginning 17th February 2014 HALF TERM
26th—28th February Pioneer—Residential for Yr 4
28th February 2014 KS2 Celebration Assembly 9.05am
27th February 2013 No homework club
27th February 2014 Yr 2 trip to the Coventry transport Museum
7th March 2014 KS1 Celebration assembly 9.05am
12th March 2014 Parents evening

Deep Sea Spellers

Congratulations to these children who have completed their Deep Sea Spelling club and
move onto the next club, in no particular order:
Joston Nkusu, Ethan Rees, Maya Assumani, Ethan Wilcox, Elizabeth Chandler, Sophie Trezise,
Summer Woods, Lewis Hackett, Maryam Ashori, George Wright, Heather Ward, Grace Lee,
Alyssa Holmes, Amy Brister, Leah Trezise

School trips and visits

As a school we welcome staged payment for trips
and visits.

When calculating the cost per pupil we make the assumption that all pupils will contribute to the event and divide
the cost equally between the number of pupils in the year group.

If insufficient funds are received we may have no alternative but to cancel the event since there are no funds within
the School budget to make up the difference. Equally, we feel it is unfair to expect those parents who always pay
to contribute to the costs of others.

We understand that family budgets may be stretched and would encourage parents to come and talk to us if there
are difficulties.

The school is a no-smoking site.

Also please do not smoke near the school gates.

Thank you.
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For further information regarding what's going on at Albert Bradbeer Primary School, please visit our website
at www.abprimary.bham.sch.uk.
If you wish to contact us please email enquiry@abprimary.bham.sch.uk or phone 0121 4642356




